
 

 

 

 

 

BRADLEY FIRE & POLICE COMMISSION 

REGULAR MEETING MINUTES  

 

 

 
COMMISSIONERS  
Jaclin Hernandez, Chairman  
John Arrington, Secretary 
George Golwitzer, Commissioner 
 
Chairman Hernandez called the Regular meeting of the Bradley Fire & Police Commission to order 
on Wednesday, December 12, 2018 at 6:00 p.m.   
 
In attendance were Chief Johnston and Teresa Richert 
 
REVIEW/APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  
The November 5, 2018 Regular minutes and the November 26, 2018 Special minutes were reviewed 
and sent back for corrections. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE/COMMUNICATIONS:  
Kyle Eastman sent a Thank you card for “privilege of testing” for Police Department and expressed his 
Gratitude for allowing to be tested 
 
An email was received November 30, 2018 from Candidate Don Schrader respectfully declining the  
Invitation for an interview. 
 
APPROVAL OF BILL 
A motion was made by Chairman Hernandez and seconded by Secretary Arrington to pay The Blue Line 
Invoice in the amount of $199.00 and the IL Fire & Police Commissioners Association invoice in the  
Amount of $375.00. Roll call (3 ayes 0 nays) Motion carried. 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: None 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
 
A motion was made by Secretary Arrington and seconded by Chairman Hernandez to approve Police Officer Final 
Eligibility Register and the updated Initial Eligibility Register dated December 12, 2018.  
Roll call (3 ayes 0 nays) Motion carried.  
 
Results of Oral Interviews were compiled by Commissioner Golwitzer and reviewed by the Commission. 
 
A motion was made by Chairman Hernandez and seconded by Commissioner Golwitzer to authorize Chief to  
Conduct a background check for the top five on the Final Eligibility Register as needed.  Roll call (3 ayes 0 nays) 
Motion carried   
 
Discussion of Lieutenant Testing 

• Orientation with Stanard and applicants took place 
• Test will take place on January 24, 2019 at River Valley Fellowship Church 
• Assessment Center will occur on February 11, 2019 at 8:00 a.m. at River Valley Fellowship Church 
• Invoices forthcoming for Lieutenant testing, Assessment, and organization. 

 
Discussed Budget time line and we will revise at our next Regular meeting. 
 
Reviewed Executive Session meeting minutes and discussed procedure we will continue discussion at the next 
meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
A motion to adjourn the Regular meeting was made by Chairman Hernandez and seconded by Commissioner 
Golwitzer.  Roll call (3 ayes 0 nays) Motion carried at 8:15 p.m. to adjourn the meeting.  
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
John Arrington, Secretary   
 


